
     870 Ophir Road, Summer Hill Creek, 2800 

 

     18
th

 November 2013 

Dubbo Zirconia Project 

Application No: SSD-5251 

  

I am writing to object to the above proposal in its current form based on the following points: 

1. I am concerned that this might be seen as an opportunity to mine uranium at a later date.  

2. There are endangered species and ecological communities threatened by this project.  

3. The project will disturb 170 ha including three endangered ecological communities and habitat 

for the threatened pink tailed worm lizard 

4. T here is a risk of contamination to surrounding water ways and ground water.  

5. The impacts of the proposed pipeline and powerline have not been included in the impact 

assessment 

6. I have concern over the proposed  increase in truck movements. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission on this proposal. 

 

 

Dr. Cilla Kinross 

 

 


